College-Wide Identification Number (CWID)
To help prevent identity theft, students are issued a random nine (9)-digit College-Wide Identification Number

(CWID) to be used instead of their Social Security Number (SSN) to access their records when they are admitted to
Collin College. The CWID is noted on all student records, except official Collin College transcripts.

The CWID is used to access student records (e.g., order transcripts, obtain grades, pay tuition and fees, obtain a
student’s schedule, request a degree plan). The CWID is listed on the student ID card and is needed to check out
materials from Collin College libraries, take tests in the Testing Centers, and access student computer labs and
online classes that use Canvas.

For more information, contact Student and Enrollment Services on any campus.
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